
City of Brownsboro Farm 
Regular Commission Meeting 
Tuesday, November 8th, 2022 

 
A regular meeting of the City of Brownsboro Farm Commission was held on Tuesday, 11/8/2022.  The meeting was called to 

order at 7:34 p.m.  Present were Mayor Kim Franklin, Commissioner Tim Quinn, and City Clerk/Treasurer Blake Watson. Also in 

attendance was Richard Moorehead, Brian Augustine, Jeremy Allgeier & Stephanie Allgeier. 

The agenda was adopted.  Motion by Mayor Franklin, 2nd by Commissioner Danner.  Passed unanimously. 

 

The minutes from October were approved.  Motion by Mayor Franklin, 2nd by Commissioner Quinn. Passed unanimously. 

Financials were also approved. Motion by Mayor Franklin, 2nd by Commissioner Quinn. Passed unanimously 

Katie Danner 

Looking for Santa for cookies with Santa. Blake will ask family friend who does it. Stephanie Allgeier is also setting up a tree 

decorating. Wants to request not to exceed $400 for santa and events from City social. 2nd by Commissioner Quinn. Passed 

unanimously. Also working on light up the farm.  

Tim Quinn 

Wanted to thank everyone who helped with the completion of the new playground.   

Commissioner Holthouse 

Tessa Ramsey contacted Commissioner Holthouse requesting money for holiday displays that she has paid for, such as bunting 

and signs. Requesting not to exceed $137.00. 2nd by Commissioner Quinn. Passed unanimously. Needs to get irrigation 

winterized.  

Mayor Franklin 

League of Cities looking to contribute Fire house funds using ARPA money, which is allowed. Still looking into details. We’ve had 

one applicant, Brian Durbin, for the Community Center Manager/Pool Monitor. Made a motion to approve. 2nd Commissioner 

Danner. Passed unanimously.  

Parks Board 

Asked about the additional ARPA funds and how to use them. The commission mentioned that it can be used for roads because 

of how expensive roads are. Also asked if signage is needed for ‘play at your own risk’ as well as kids sledding down the hill into 

the park. Still looking to make some repairs on bridges and stairs. When the neighborhood cleared the path, cleared part that 

was not on Brownsboro Farm property. Reached out to let owners know and they seemed fine with it. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:24 pm.  Motion by Mayor Franklin, 2nd by Commissioner Quinn. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

__________________________________                                           ______________________________ 

Kim Franklin, Mayor                     Blake Watson, City Clerk  


